23 May 2017— Notice 007/2017

& & 25 Stoney Creek Rd Bexley 2207 NSW
".‘ ’.’ Ph: (02) 9554 9399 Fax: (02) 9554 9644
Email: alaea@alaca.asn.au

Web: www.alaea.asn.au
ABN: 84 234 747 620

TO: Al ALAEA Members

RE

2016 Financial Report Correction

Dear Member,

Notice 005/2017 informed members that the 2016 Audited Financial Report was available
for members to view on the ALAEA website.

We have since realised that the report loaded to the website did not have the signed Auditors
report accompanying it.

We have removed the previous version from the site and have loaded the correct version.
Please note there are no variations to the financial statements within.

-The electronic copy is available as above however any member without internet access or
who wishes to receive a hard copy of the document please contact our Federal Office to

arrange on 02 9554 9399.

Regards
i

STEPHEN PURVINAS
Federal Secretary

“Guardians of Air Safety”




